
KIM A 
CASCADE BROADCASTING COMPANY INC. 

AFFILIATE COLUMBIA BROADCASTING SYSTEM 

YAKIMA, WASHINGTON 

January 28, 1949 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you for your communication of'January 21. 

Since we broadcast on a frequency of 1460 
kilocycles we are, unfortunately, unable to 
verify your report of reception of KIMA. We 
hope you will continue to listen, however, 
and possibly in the near future we can give 
you the good word. 

Best of luck. 

Sincerely, 

J. Barry Watkinson 
Chief Engineer 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
4314 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

RPH 


